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Headteacher: Mr S Whittle, MA (Cantab), PGCE, NPQH 

23 September 2024 

Dear Families, 

Year 7 ‘Mamma Mia’ Concert 

I am writing to you with further details regarding Year 7’s first ever concert here at Langley Park School for 
Girls. The first night (Tuesday 12 November) is for Gamma and Sigma form groups and the second 

(Wednesday 13 November) is for Lambda and Kappa. Every student in Year 7 is expected to take part in their 
house’s concert. The evening is a celebration of songs from ‘Mamma Mia’ which are being taught during music 

lessons. The lyrics need to be learnt from memory for the massed choir songs which can be found here as 

well as the backing tracks for further practice at home: 

Year 7 Mamma Mia Concert 2024 — Langley Park School for Girls (fireflycloud.net) 

Students will be rehearsing during the school day the day before their concert in preparation and the schedule 

for that day will be confirmed nearer the time.   

On the evening of the concert, students need to be in their assigned warm up room by 5:45pm at the latest 
(students are expected to go home between the end of the school day and 5:45pm). Each performance begins 

at 6pm. Students are expected to wear full school uniform. 

If your child would like to be considered for a solo/duet, either vocal or instrumental, please email me as soon 
as possible with their name, form and instrument as well as a suggested Abba song they would like to 

perform (please choose different songs from the massed choir songs in the link above).  Auditions will be held 

on the second day back after October half term on Tuesday 5 October at 3:30pm in E005. 

If you are available to come and support your child in their first appearance on the Langley stage, tickets cost 
£4 (adults & concessions) and will go on sale on Monday 4 November on Squid at 10am. There will be 

no physical tickets, all purchases made will be listed under the students’ name on the door. Please be aware 
that a lot of students are involved in each performance and tickets sell out very quickly.  For this reason, 

we will initially limit purchases to two per family. 

If your child is unavoidably unable to attend, it is essential I am informed in advance in writing. If you have 

any further queries, please contact gs@lpgs.bromley.sch.uk. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss. Sheppard 

Head of Music 
 

https://lpgs.fireflycloud.net/music/year-7-mamma-mia-concert-2024

